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NOTE FROM THE CHAIR OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL

ATTACHING A LETTER FROM THE TAIPEI ECONOMIC AND 
CULTURAL REPRESENTATIVE OFFICE IN THE UNITED STATES
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THE CHAIR

PERMANENT COUNCIL

OSGA/005/01

The Chair of the Permanent Council presents his compliments to the permanent missions to the Organization of American States and has the honor to attach hereto a note of May 12, 2004, sent by Mr. C.J. (Chien-Jen) Chen, Representative of the Taipei Economic and Cultural Representative Office in the United States.

The said note is being distributed for informational purposes and, in every sense, anticipates the decision that the Permanent Council might take with regard to this matter.

The Chair of the Permanent Council avails himself of the occasion to reiterate to the permanent missions to the Organization of American States the assurances of his highest consideration.

Washington D. C., May 24, 2004


http://scm.oas.org/pdfs/2004/cp13003e.pdf
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